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Dear Colleagues,

With the March 2015 issue Neurotrauma Section Editor post is delivered to 
Prof. Dr. Klaus Von Wild, and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Hakan Karabağlı  and Assoc. Prof. Dr. Hayri 
Kertmen  has joined our editorial team. 

I want to thank Prof. Dr. Minoru Fujiki, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Hakan Seçkin and Assoc. Prof. Dr. 
Onur Ulu for their valuable contributions to Turkish Neurosurgery, as the Neurotrauma 
section editor  and Associate Editors, respectively.

‘ Turkish Neurosurgery ‘ has been one of the most outstanding journals in the field of 
Neurosurgery and we are aware of the responsibility on us. I am sure that every single 
member of Turkish Neurosurgical Society will help us in increasing the scientific level 
of our journal. Your feedbacks are very important for us in managing this hard work. 

I want to remind you once again that both clinical and experimental research papers 
need Ethics Committee Approval before being considered for publication, therefore 
it is mandatory to attach the Ethic Committee Approval Certificate while submitting 
your papers.
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